
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
 

Date: December 19, 2022 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 
 
Re: Able Park Camera System 
 
Mayor and City Council Members, 
 
With the Able Park project in full swing I have spoken with Director Okey and Administrator 
Buchholtz about the need for the current camera system at Able Park to be replaced.  The 
cameras at Able Park have been in use for a little over 6 years and are near end of life.   
 
When we replaced the old cameras with our current camera system we continued to use the 
old analog wiring system in an attempt to keep replacement costs down.   Most new camera 
systems use a new wiring called Power over Ethernet.  This is a much better power source and 
the cameras and recordings are of a much higher quality.  
 
I have been working with two companies to get quotes for a new camera system at Able Park.  
One company JSB Surveillance is our current camera provider and the other is a company out of 
California that I have been researching for a year.  After receiving both quotes and discussing 
them with Director Okey and Administrator Buchholtz I am recommending purchasing the 
camera system from JSB Surveillance.  The quote is attached for your review.  The quote 
includes a nine-camera system with an NVR (Network video recording) system, labor and parts.  
This quote is approximately $9,000.00 less than the other quote.    
 
Since the Able Park building is still being remodeled this is the perfect time to move forward 
with this project.  JSB Surveillance will install the wiring prior to the building being finished 
making the final installation of the cameras much less intrusive.    
 



Myself and Director Okey are requesting that the city council approve the purchase of new 
cameras for the Able Park project from JSB Surveillance for $10,597.00.   
 
Thank you,   
 
If you have any questions I can take those now?    
 
Chief Josh Antoine 
 


